A Message from the Spectrum Band Parents

Hello Families,
There has been a small change to our group name. We have dropped the Association and will now just be known as Spectrum Band Parents. This change was necessary and is important to note when writing cheques to the group for fundraisers, uniforms etc. 
Important Reminders
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please keep selling Victoria Royals tickets! Our group pre-purchased the game tickets and must sell them to recoup our money. We must sell them all to maximize the funds raised on our chuck-a-puck night.
We collect Country Grocer receipts. If you or anyone you know shops at Country Grocer, please save the receipts and send them to the school with your student. The band program gets 5% back in the form of gift cards which we are able to use to support our other fundraisers when we need to purchase grocery items.
Cobs Bread (Eagle Creek location) will donate 5% of what you spend back to the Spectrum Band Program. Just mention Spectrum Band when you pay for your purchase.
Purdys
The Purdys fundraiser chocolate bars are selling so well that we are ordering more! We have also decided to offer Mini-Hedgehogs and Himalayan Pink Salt Caramels. Any student wishing to sell any of these fundraising chocolates can buy one or more boxes for $40 each. $20 of that will go directly into their student account. The remaining $20 covers the initial cost of purchasing the box. Chocolate bars are resold for $2 each, packages of four hedgehogs or caramels resell for $5 each. Contact Deanna Braga (disneydee5@hotmail.com) to reserve your box (or boxes) and she will bring them to the band concert on Dec. 5th. Boxes must be paid for that night by cash or cheque. Please make cheques payable to Spectrum Band Parents.
Poinsettias
The orders have been submitted to Hilltop Greenhouses. The plants can be picked up at Spectrum School after the concert on Tuesday, Dec. 10th. *(original pick-up date was the 11th)

Lastly, THANK YOU to everyone who helped with our second annual Christmas Craft Market. It was a tremendous success!
Your SBP
